
 

 
 
Mr. Sam Cosentino, 
PRINCIPAL 
Nazareth College 
Manning Drive 
Noble Park North 
VIC-3175                                                                                            13th June 2022        
 
                                            
                                                Sub: Donation of Food Items 
 
 
Dear Sam, 
 
This note comes to you to express my sincere gratitude, on behalf of the Conference 
of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul, St. Gerard’s, Dandenong North,  for the 
generous donation of food items by your students.    These will go a long way to help 
those in need. 
 
The Society of St. Vincent de Paul aspires to live the Gospel message by serving 
Christ in the poor with love and respect, thus fulfilling Christ’s command to serve 
those in need.   This has been demonstrated and well lived by the students of 
Nazareth College and we are very grateful to them.   
 
This kind gesture on the part of the students, year in and year out,  has helped our 
Conference to take care of the underprivileged in and around  our area and we are 
very grateful to them for their kindness and  generosity. 
 
I thank you once again for your support as always. 
 
May God bless you, the students and their families. 
 
Kind regards and God bless, 
 
Agnelo 
 
Agnelo Miranda 
PRESIDENT 
Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
Conference of St. Gerard’s Parish 
71, Gladstone Road 
Dandenong North  
VIC-3175 

 
 
 


